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L.D. 1185 

(Filing No. H-305 

STATE OF MAINE 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

113TH LEGISLATURE 
FIRST REGULAR SESSION 

COMMITTEE AMENDMENT "(J(,, to H.P. 884, L.D. 
1185, Bill, "AN ACT to Clarify the State's Responsi­
bility to Establish Competitive Pay Schedules for 
State Teachers and Related Classifications." 

Amend the Bill in subsection 2 by striking out 
all of the 3 underlined sentences (page 2, lines 1 to 
15 in L.D.) and inserting in their place the follow­
ing: 'Minimum salaries established by those negotia­
tions shall be based upon a 180-day school year and 
shall be proportionately higher for positions whose 
incumbents work for longer terms. Negotiations shall 
establish pay schedules which enable the State to be 
competitive with local school administrative units in 
recruitment and retention with regard to teachers and 
related classifications. The term "teachers and re­
lated classifications" includes any classification in 
State Government which is a teaching classification, 
requires professional work in or around the classroom 
setting or is within the career ladder of the classi­
fications by virtue of its relationship to education­
al supervision or programming.' 

STATEMENT OF FACT 

This amendment requires negotiations for pay for 
teachers at state institutions and related classifi­
cations to be based on a year of 180 school days and 
clarifies the term "related classifications." 
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